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President’s Message 

Boy oh Boy, Yippee… 
I got up this morning, looked out 

my window and saw a hint of blue 

sky peeking through the Covid 
cloud that we’ve been living under 

for the past year.  That little spark 

of optimism is beginning to grow, 

with the roll out of vaccinations. 

I’m hopeful that by late spring we 

may be able to get the Club back 

together. So, what do you think 

folks? Should we have a special 

meeting to celebrate at that time? 

Perhaps we could have a potluck picnic, a super-sized show and 

tell (kind of like in grade school with the “What I Did During 

Vacation” assignment), or maybe a special carve-along session or 
program. I would love to hear your thoughts: 

capitolwoodcarvers@gmail.com  
In the meantime, please continue to share what you are working 

on. Remember, we are still looking for articles and pictures for 

the newsletter. Thanks to all who support our Club. 

Stay safe, stay healthy and by all means… 

 

Stay chipper, 

Don Fromherz 

 

mailto:capitolwoodcarvers@gmail.com
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Meet Tim Flora 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capitol Woodcarvers Virtual Show 

If you have not visited our 

Virtual Show you are missing 
out on seeing outstanding 

carvings.  If you do not yet 

display in the Virtual Show 

please contact Bob Curtis, the 

show coordinator, to get set up 

with a dedicated show page 

capitolwoodcarvers.org 

Meet Tim Flora 

Tim took up woodcarving in 2016, which is also when he became 

a Club member. He has been interested in 

carving most of his adult life but couldn't 

find time until retirement. With Dave 

Disselbrett's guidance, he has been carving 

caricatures, ornaments, and other 

"Wednesday Morning" class projects. He's 

looking forward to trying relief, bark, and 

chip carving. When asked about his art 
background, he said, "it's limited to stick figure drawing". 

Tim is a retired Chiropractor, with an emphasis in sports 

medicine. One highlight during those years of practice was being 

asked to treat the Olympic athletes at the 2004, 2008, and 2012 

Track and Field Olympic trials. 

When not carving, Tim enjoys kayaking with his wife Lynn, and 

kayak fishing. He also goes trailer camping, and bow hunting for 

elk. In the past he did a lot of windsurfing, but has not tested 

those muscles for the last few 

years. Other post retirement 

challenges include learning to play 

the piano, to swim correctly and to 
play pickle ball. 

His family consists of his wife of 38 

years, Lynn, and four adult 

children: two boys and two girls. 

 

https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/virtualshow.php
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What We’ve 

Been Working 

On – Donna 

Miller 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What We’ve Been Working On 

Donna Miller 

Donna has been busy carving at home and has completed this beautiful 

Santa carving.  You can imagine the excitement and awe as the young 

boy sees Santa setting up the train set.  The expression on the boy’s 

face is priceless.  The older sister is cautioning her brother to be quite 
or Santa will discover they are watching. 

Shhhhhhh! 
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Pat Moore 

Classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capitol 

Woodcarvers on 

Facebook 

 

Pat Moore Online Classes 

 

 

Check us out on Facebook 

Kathie Dalton is doing a fantastic job keeping our Club Facebook page 

current and interesting. If you have not been to our page please come 
see us: https://facebook.com/capitolwoodcarvers 

https://facebook.com/capitolwoodcarvers
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Tool Sale, Round 

Two 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another Batch of Tools for Sale 

The last sale was very successful with all the offered tools being 

sold.  Here is a new batch that has become available and all 

proceeds go to our Club. Contact Bob, bcurtis97304@gmail.com 

 

Miscellaneous 

Gouges 

and 

Knives 

$10 each 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

5 Piece 

Flexcut Gouge 

Set 

$20 

20+ Piece 

Exacto Set 

$15 

 

Please Note: 

Local Pickup or 

delivery only for 

all items. 
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Bonus Giveaway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Supporters 

(Please check out 

our supporters. 
They really help in 

making our annual 

show a great 

success  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonus Giveaway 

Buy 4 or more 

tools 

get your choice of 

a Santa rough-

out/blank 
( Only 2 Available) 

Club Supporters 

 

Capitol Woodcarvers Appreciates all of these supporters including  

Center 50+ who have supported our Club for many years 

and continue to do so during this pandemic. 

 


